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From:   Stewart, Sarah
Sent:   Monday, July 15, 2019 1:52 PM
To:     Tango-Lowy, Torene
Subject:        FW: The Petrofskys

From: Stewart, Sarah  
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 12:26 PM 
To: Gamache, Christopher <Christopher.Gamache@dncr.nh.gov> 
Subject: RE: The Petrofskys

Fantastic. 

From: Gamache, Christopher  
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 12:13 PM 
To: Stewart, Sarah <Sarah.Stewart@dncr.nh.gov> 
Subject: RE: The Petrofskys

I can pop over on Tuesday morning.  I have a meeting in Colebrook tomorrow night with the President of 
the local OHRV club and the chamber of commerce about signage and other items and plan to bring up 
the issue of Bear Rock Road and some other items about town road use.  So, hope to have some more 
information by Tuesday.  

Chris 

From: Stewart, Sarah  
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 12:03 PM 
To: Gamache, Christopher 
Subject: RE: The Petrofskys

I will be out of the office most of Friday. 
Just email me anything you want me to specifically relay to John. Or- anything you want me to be careful 
about so that I don’t over commit/promise anything.
Also- I will be here Monday/Tuesday before the call so if you want to try to pop over to chat that works 
too. 

From: Gamache, Christopher  
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 11:55 AM 
To: Stewart, Sarah <Sarah.Stewart@dncr.nh.gov> 
Subject: RE: The Petrofskys

He wants some quick action.  I am around most of the day Friday (just a meeting at AG’s office from 1-2) 
if that works for you.  The Coos Chiefs met yesterday and could not put me on their agenda.  They were 
already meeting with the AG’s Office, County Delegation and others about the opioid epidemic.  They 
said I could have the floor for their October meeting

Chris 

From: Stewart, Sarah  
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 11:48 AM 
To: Gamache, Christopher 
Subject: The Petrofskys
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Hi Chris- Just want to let you know that John Petrofsky is calling me on Tuesday at 11am to follow up on 
the meeting with Councilor Kenney.
Let’s touch base before that call as I am curious how your meeting with the Coos Chiefs went and to 
better understand the potential option to re-route atvs away from the Petrofsky’s home.

Sarah

Sarah Stewart
Commissioner
Department of Natural and Cultural Resources
172 Pembroke Road
Concord, NH 03301
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